30 DAY NOTICE LETTER

January 17, 2011

Ms. Debra Lening, Kiowa County Clerk
Kiowa County Local Governmental Designee
1305 Goff

P.O. Box 37

Eads, CO 81036-0100

RE:  Notification of Drilling Operations
APC-Tallman #2-3
Township 18 South, Range 45 West of the 6 P.M.
Section 3: NEf4
Kiowa County, Colorado

Dear Ms. Lening:

This letter shall serve as notification by Muil Drilling Company, Inc. (MDC) of drilling
operations for the APC-Tallman #2-3 at the location described above, We anticipate this
well will be drilled in May 2011.

Attached, please find a complete copy of a permit package that has been sent this date to
the Colorado Qil and Gas Conservation Commission.

If you have any guestions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Mark Shreve
President/COO
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